THE SECRETARY OF THE TREASURY
WASHINGTON

Deag/fer:

If satisfactory to you, I would like to have
the final meeting of the U.S.-IMF Consultations
take place at 12:00 on Friday the 16th of March
in the Conference Room adjoining my office. I
will have a limited number of U. S. representatives
present,

I would be very happy if you, together with
Messrs. Jones, Schwartz, and Blackwell, could
lunch with me here at approximately 1:00 when
we shall have concluded our consultations.

Will you let me know whether these arrangements
will be satisfactory?

With best wishes,

Sincerely,
Douglas Dillon

Mr. Per Jacobsson

International Monetary Fund

19th and H Streets, N, W. ) ek
Room 1205 i
Washington 25, D. C. N, Yl
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